
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: August 14, 2023 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer    

Subject: Creative Curriculum 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the 
August 14, 2023, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting to share the 
curriculum plan for our early childhood students. We purchased Creative Curriculum 
in the spring of 2021 and would like to renew those licenses for three years. Although 
the renewal cost of $24,150 is below the need for an approval from the Board, I 
wanted to share our plan for utilizing the materials.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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